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Hi Melissa,

Thanks for your quick response.

The reason the remodel project (permit #000041149) was not completed in a timely manner
was due to 4 windows we received from Pella via Lowes, which were out of spec. They
agreed to replace them, but it took about 6 months for the windows to arrive due to
manufacturing issues at the plant.

I hope this is helpful.

Thanks,

Mark Moser
386 365 4714

On Fri, Nov 12, 2021 at 9:55 AM Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

Good morning,

Here is my email. Have a great weekend and stay safe!

 

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.”

~~Aesop

 

Melissa Garber

Permit Specialist

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055
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Ph (386) 758-1008

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the
sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or
privileged information protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not
use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have
received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and
telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.

 

 


